Subject: FW: Clarification Questions City of Peoria RFP 24-19

From: Chris Switzer

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 3:38 PM

To: Chris Switzer <cswitzer@peoriagov.org>

Subject: Clarification Questions City of Peoria RFP 24-19

As per my phone call, below are a few questions to clarify City of Peoria Proposal #24-19.
Please have your responses to me by 2:00 pm June 26, 2019.

Thanks
Chris

Clarification Questions:

1. Budget clarification: The City Council has allocated $50,000 toward this project. How will this
maximum budget impact your proposal?

2. Student clarification: Please specify or elaborate as to how your firm will recruit and involve a diverse
pool of architectural students in this project.

3. Non-Profit clarification: Please specify or elaborate on what role — if any — a non-profit partner will play
in your proposal and how it will help to advance equity or an equitable outcome.

4. Professional Services clarification: Please specify or elaborate on the role that licensed architects will
play in your proposal and the level of on-site supervision licensed architects will provide to
architectural students.
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